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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

November 29, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Selectman Mrs. Harris.  Present was Selectman Mrs. Paight.  Also present was Administrative Assistant Sharon Booth, Budget Advisory Committee members: Dick Hill, Jeff Miller, and Dan Belluscio, and Brian Tarr with the Highway Department.
The Selectmen and the Budget Advisory Committee discussed Mr. Tarr’s proposed 2017 budget for the Highway Department.  Mr. Tarr left at 6:35 P.M.
Chief Lyons and Officer Byam joined the meeting at 6:30 P.M.

The Selectmen and the Budget Advisory Committee discussed Chief Lyon’s proposed 2017 budget for the Police Department.  Chief Lyons and Officer Byam left at 7:20 P.M.

Mr. Aikens joined the meeting at 7:05 P.M.

The Selectmen and the Budget Advisory Committee discussed Mr. Aiken’s proposed 2017 budget for the Recycling and Transfer Center.  Mr. Aikens left at 8:10 P.M.

The Selectmen and the Budget Advisory Committee discussed further all three 2017 proposed budgets this evening.  

Mrs. Paight moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Sharon Booth







Administrative Assistant
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